
Summer Spruce-Up Time 

 

Although classes are out for the summer, activity at KDS is in full swing with spruce ups 

and maintenance projects that must be tackled when school is not in session. The 

custodians, maintenance staff and students employed by the summer work scholarship 

program are busy cleaning, waxing, renovating, painting, repairing, mowing, and much 

more. The sounds of lawn mowers, weed trimmers, electric drills and saws, and the 

smell of paint and cleaning products are ever-present at KDS during the summer 

months, all in anticipation of another school year starting in mid-August.  

  

 

 

 

The demolition of the dugouts and fences at the 

baseball field were begun by the maintenance staff 

in late June. 

 The finish on the gym floor of the Burkey Center was sanded down to 

the bare wood and refinished with a new paint scheme and lines. 

 

The ramp that makes the playground handicapped 

accessible is being rerouted and upgraded with 

boards that won’t have splinters or need painting. 

 

The grounds keeping crews mow, weed and trim every 

day that weather permits. 

 

 


